
The Weekly Scoop 

May  20—24 

Dear Parents,  

Thank you so much for sharing your children with me  over the last school 

year.  I am so proud of each and every one of them.  It has been an awe-

some privilege to be a part of their lives as they learn and grow.  I appreci-

ate your hard work and dedication to your child’s education.  They would 

not have accomplished all that they have without great parental support.  

As I pass your precious children off to first grade, please know that they 

each have a special place in my heart. 

 

Mrs. Payne 

Upcoming Events: 

May 22—End of Year Party—Urban Air 

May 24—Last day of school 

 

 

 

If you are driving your child to Urban Air please be at school 

no later than 11:15.  If you would like to meet us at Urban Air 

please be there at noon. 


